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We have had a very busy and exciting year in History at Holly Grove.  

We are continuing with the scheme of work (written in 2021) and children focusing on 

historical skills and what they have learnt about the past. We have also continued to 

purchase the Museum Library Loans to enhance our curriculum. The children have really 

enjoyed exploring the artefacts and dressing up and I have already ordered next year’s loan 

boxes.  

In November we marked Remembrance Day and held a 2-minute silence to pay our respects.  

On Friday 5th May we had a whole school celebration party for the King’s Coronation. 

Classes had been learning all about the Coronation during the week and enjoyed designing 

and creating a crown for our school competition. Class Libby also enjoyed a visit to the train 

station to look at an old steam train. Teachers are continuing to use the new assessment 

tool to measure children’s progress. 
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